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HERBERT S. HOL T. 

MONTREAL. 

CABLE ADDRESS,HERBHOLT. 

31st July 1934 

7T 
i~Dear Dr Penfield, 

/ On receipt of your letter I called a special 
/ 

meeting of the House Committee of the Hospital and laid your 

letter before them. They unanimously came to the conclusion 

that it was out of the question to destroy the Children's Ward 
a ' 

by puttingApassageway through it, and decided that it would be 

better to tryout the present elevator arrangement for a year 

or two, when, if it is not found satisfactory, the matter will 

be taken up again and some so~ution found. 

I am very sorry that you are not satisfied with the present 

arrangement, but think if you will give it a trial you will find 

it work out sat~sraetorily. 

With kind regards, 

.-----. 

) 
Dr Wilder Penfield, 
4302 Montrose Avenue, 
Westmount, Que. 

Yours sincerely, 


